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RE: Dakotah Audibert
March 1, 2021
To Whom It May Concern:
It gives me great pleasure to recommend Dakotah Audibert as a most deserving scholarship applicant. I have had the pleasure of teaching this young man over the past two years, during which time he has demonstrated maturity, diligence, and kindness. 

Last year, in my junior ELA class, Dakotah worked diligently to complete all his work in a timely manner, clearly applying himself to produce the highest quality work he could. He showed definite improvement over the course of the year and was a model student in his classroom behavior. This year, largely due to the complexities of scheduling at our small school, he was pushed into my AP class. Despite the increased workload and the more challenging course material, Dakotah has worked hard to keep up with his classmates even though he carries more responsibilities than his peers due to his involvement in FFA. 

In all facets of his life—be it within the classroom, on the football field, or in his numerous duties with FFA—Dakotah demonstrates quiet and steadfast leadership. He is an honest, honorable, and hardworking young man. I wholeheartedly recommend Dakotah for a scholarship. He truly is a deserving applicant and one who will make the best use of the opportunities he’s given. Please feel free to contact me with any further questions at dmartin@juhsd.org. 

Sincerely,
Manfred D. Martin,   Teacher-ELA
